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Lord 04
poltrona lounge 
h seduta 42 /lounge 
armchair seat h 42
tech. specs ≥ p 271

Lord 02
poltroncina dining,
dettaglio 
/dining armchair,
detail
tech. specs ≥ p 270
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Lord 05
Lounge settee seat 
h 42 cm 
 

Lord 04
Lounge armchair 
seat h 42 cm 
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Lord 22
Dining armchair

copyright: 
Emmy Monash Residential 
Aged Care, 
Caulfield North, 
Australia
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Lord 02 
Dining armchair 

Lord 02 
Dining armchair, 
detail
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Both seat pad and 
backrest have extra    
upholstery to ensure 
greater comfort. The 
backrest support is 
specially shaped as a 
handle, making it easy 
to move the chairs and 
armchairs around. The 
front part of the seat is 
rounded to make sitting 
even more comfortable 
during an extended stay.
The lounge armchair and   
settee come in 42 cm and 
46 cm seat heights; the  
higher one facilitates the 
standing up.
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The seat upholstery 
is detached from the 
backrest to ensure that 
the seat is easy to 
clean. (Lord 22)

The hallmark feature of 
Lord seating is an 
ergonomic armrest 
offering a secure 
and comfortable grip 
thanks to the armrest 
being longer than 
the chair leg. The 
armrest provides a more 
comfortable and wider 
support.






